
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF HEBRON
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS
 Water Pollution Control Authority Facility Upgrade, Owner’s Representative

 RFQ # 2020-02


The Town of Hebron Water Pollution Control Authority is seeking Statement of Qualifications from qualified engineering companies to represent the Town of Hebron WPCA in overseeing the design and reconstruction of pump stations in the Town’s waste water sewer system.               RFQ packages are available at the Town Manager’s Office, 15 Gilead Street, Hebron, CT 06248 or by calling 860-228-5971 x122.  An original and six (6) copies of the sealed Statement of Qualifications must be received in the Town Manager’s Office, in envelopes plainly marked “RFQ WPCA Owner’s Representative  # 2020-02” by 10:00 a.m. on Friday, July 26, 2019.  The Town of Hebron WPCA reserves the right to accept or reject any and all Statement of Qualifications, or any part thereof, if it is in the best interest of the Town.

Andrew J. Tierney
[bookmark: _GoBack]Town Manager

